Save the Date
for the
Grand Opening Ceremony
of the

Stockdale

High Schoo
Panent and Familly Centen
January 25, 2018 5:00 p.m.

The Stockdale High School Parent and Family Center provides
parents/guardians of Kern High School District students the opportunity
to collaborate with teachers, administrators, school personnel, and
community partners to achieve academic success for all students.
Invitation to follow




